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Summary
To: Planning & Zoning Board
From: JP Murphy, Town Manager
Date: 2/8/2019
______________________________________________________________________
Subject:
Discussion of restricted parking around Hallett, Thompson, Coe Road and Winston Parks.
Summary:
The Commission is asking the Planning and Board to consider parking restrictions around Hallett, Thompson,
Coe Road and Winston Parks. Previous discussion of parking in these areas centered on the idea of resident-
only parking, or resident permit parking programs. One consideration might be to implement a “Parks” Parking
program that a resident or recreation member could pay for a parking decal to park in limited, designated
parking spaces. Chris Brimo will provide commentary about what elements the town would need to consider
when drafting the parking regulations. Attached you will find a memo drafted by Mr. Brimo. Staff will provide
additional considerations at the meeting.
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